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Seattle CJotoensity
SCHOOL O F SCIE NCE AND ENGINEE RING SE ATTLE W ASHINGTON 38122 +. , . . , . . ,=,

August 27, 1980

Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Mr. George W. McCorkle, Chief
Physical Security Licensing Branch
Division of Safeguards, NMSS
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. McCorkle:

In compliance with the request in your letter of July 25th,1980, we are
submitting herewith the status of tne security measures taken at Seattle
University to detect and to prevent any unauthorized removal of special
nuclear material of low strategic significance.
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Sincerely,
t

.

Frank A. Valente i

Director of Nuclear Facility

i FAV:pa

cc: Dean of Science and Engineering
Chairperson of Physics i

Plant Security Officer
Plant Management
File
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